
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NH 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

DOCUMENT SCANNING 
 
 
The Town of Rye is seeking a qualified vendor to digitally scan and index building, zoning 
and planning files, and propose and provide a document management software system 
as well, if needed.   
 
Proposals should be sealed and marked “DOCUMENT SCANNING” on the outside 
of the mailing envelope and must be received in the Selectmen’s Office, 10 
Central Road, Rye, NH 03870 no later than 3:30 p.m., August 17, 2017.  The RFP 
can be found on the Town website www.town.rye.nh.us under “Legal Notices” or by 
contacting the Selectmen’s Office at (603) 964-5523.  For more information contact: 
Michael Magnant, Town Administrator by phone at 603-964-5523 or by emailing 
mmagnant@town.rye.nh.us. 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any reason 
which is determined to be in the best interest of the Town of Rye.  

http://www.town.rye.nh.us/

